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Dear all

A PSPO is being sought under the Anti-social Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014 for a number of Alley Gating Schemes proposed for the Audley & Queen’s Park — Blackburn Central area of Blackburn as part of the Safer Streets 4 Project. This
correspondence forms part of the statutory process that we need to undertake in order to create the order.

Please find attached a copy of the draft public notice which outlines the conditions and includes a map indicating the locations affected.
The consultation period starts today and ends on Monday 6th March 2023.

Please note that any representations should be made in writing and in the manner outlined in the Notice.

Please can | request that you forward to your colleagues and contacts where relevant anly.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Muddassir.Shah@BLACKBURN.GOV.UK

Kind regards
Ftasan jaoat

Anti-Social Behaviour Support Officer

Adults, Neighbourhoods & Community Protection
Floor 3, Old Town Hall, Blackburn, BB1 7DY
Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council



